
 
 
  
 
27 March 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Online Safety  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
In today's digital age, ensuring the safety and wellbeing of our children online is more crucial 
than ever and so I write to you today, once more, about the importance of it ahead of the 
two-week Easter break.  
 
With the increasing prevalence of internet usage among children, it is imperative that we 
equip ourselves with the necessary tools and knowledge to navigate this digital landscape 
safely. 
 
I am writing to share with you a valuable resource that I believe will be beneficial for all of us:  
 
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/ 
 
This website offers a comprehensive guide to understanding and addressing various online 
safety concerns that our children may encounter. From cyberbullying to identity theft, the 
website covers a wide range of topics and provides practical tips and resources for parents, 
educators, and children alike 
 
I strongly encourage you to take some time to explore the website and familiarise yourself 
with its content.  
 
By doing so, we can work together to create a safer online environment for our children and 
empower them to make responsible choices when using the internet 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Your child's safety is of 
utmost importance to us, and by staying informed and proactive, we can better protect them 
in the digital world.  
 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
Miss Lisa Sharpe 
Safeguarding Manager 
 
Safeguarding@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
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